
 

LATE SCOPING CONSULTATION RESPONSES 
 

Consultation Bodies have 28 days to respond with any comments, stating 
either the information that they consider should be included in the 
Environmental Statement or that they do not have any comments. 
 
Any responses received after the deadline are not considered within the 
Scoping Opinion but are forwarded to the Applicant for consideration, in 
accordance with the policy set out in the Planning Inspectorate’s Advice 
Note seven: Environmental Impact Assessment, Screening and Scoping. 
 
The following EIA scoping consultation responses were received after the 
consultation deadline specified under legislation and therefore did not 
form part of the Secretary of State's Scoping Opinion. 
 
5 June 2017: Bassetlaw District Council 
8 June 2017: North Lincolnshire Council 
 

 



From: Fiona Dunning
To: Hunt, Richard
Subject: West Burton C power station Scoping
Date: 05 June 2017 15:44:54

Dear Dr Hunt
 
I met with representatives of EDF and discussed the proposed peaking plant and what they were proposing to submit. The information provided in the Scoping
Report is consistent with what was discussed. Therefore Bassetlaw District Council do not have any further requirements.  I apologise for the delay in providing this
response.  
 
Kind regards
 
Fiona
 
Fiona Dunning MRTPI
Interim Development Team Manager
Bassetlaw District Council
Queen’s Buildings, Potter Street
Worksop, Nottinghamshire S80 2AH
fiona.dunning@bassetlaw.gov.uk
 
Please note I am normally in the office on Mondays and Tuesdays.
 

Fiona Dunning
Interim Development Team Manager
Bassetlaw District Council Queens Buildings, Potter Street, Worksop, Nottinghamshire, S80 2AH
T: 01909 533416
W: www.bassetlaw.gov.uk

This email is only for the use of the addressee. It may contain information which is legally privileged, confidential and exempt from
disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient you must not copy, distribute or disseminate this email or any enclosure to anyone other
than the addressee. If you receive this communication in error please delete it

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast Ltd on behalf of Bassetlaw District Council & A1 Housing.

______________________________________________________________________
This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service.
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com
______________________________________________________________________

mailto:Fiona.Dunning@bassetlaw.gov.uk
mailto:Richard.Hunt@pins.gsi.gov.uk
mailto:fiona.dunning@bassetlaw.gov.uk
http://www.bassetlaw.gov.uk/


 

From: Andrew Law [mailto:Andrew.Law@northlincs.gov.uk]  
Sent: 08 June 2017 10:38 
To: West Burton C 
Cc: Planning 
Subject: 170427_EN010088-000011 
 
Good Morning, 
  
Your ref: 170427_EN010088-000011 
  
Our ref: CON/2017/748 
  
Thank you for your consultation in respect of a scoping opinion for the application by EDF 
Energy (West Burton Power) Limited for an Order granting Development Consent for the 
proposed West Burton C Power Station. I apologise for the lateness in sending this response. 
  
I can confirm that North Lincolnshire Council has no comments to make in this regard. 
  
Do not hesitate to contact me should you wish to discuss this matter further. 
  
  
  
kind regards 
  
Andrew Law 
Strategic Development Officer 
Development Management Team 
North Lincolnshire Council 
Civic Centre 
Ashby Road 
Scunthorpe 
DN16 1AB 
  
tel: 01724 297490 
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